

Covid-19 Advice       Health and Safety Information

Information Notice for Kings Field Play areas
Social Distance 
· Please ensure all users (young people, children and their adult helpers) keep 2m distance away from users from other households in all parts of the playground. Where this is not possible, 1m+ with mitigation is acceptable. 
· Ensure, wherever possible, that either one group OR a maximum of 6 children or young people from different households or are on climbing frames and other large equipment at the same time to ensure the correct distancing. 
· Encourage children and young people to keep their distance e.g. only one child at a time on each platform or bridge of climbing frame, slide or other item of play equipment. 
· Only 1 family member should be assisting and accompanying a child
· If the playground is too busy, please find another place to play.
Cleaning 
· All users are advised to wash or sanitize their hands before and after using the play area. Wherever possible, avoid touching gates and seat handles used by others frequently. Dispose of all wipes safely. 
· Please take all litter, cleaning wipes (and other items you have touched) home with you and dispose of them there. This will minimise risk. If not possible, please dispose of wipes and other items in the litter bin provided.  
· Do not use the talk tube flowers which are closed, as deemed unsafe during the pandemic.
General 
· Anyone with symptoms of Covid-19 should NOT enter the play area.
· No eating in the play area
· Henfield Parish Council checks this play area each week. Please let us know if there are any concerns regarding this play area by e-mailing office@henfield.gov.uk.  Further information can be found on our website: https://www.henfield.gov.uk/


Please note: Children and parents must not interfere with any closure measures where a playground or item of play equipment remains closed. If it is closed then this will be for a good reason. Do not endanger yourself by breaching closure measures. 

